
Remembrance Day  

 

This week we have been learning about Remembrance Day and why we wear poppies. We found out that the two 

minute silence is when we think about all the Soldiers. We created Poppy themed art work.  

            

             

           

                                                                    

 Beau drew some poppies on the interactive whiteboard. 



Here are our finished pictures – we used a cut-up apple to make the poppy shape. 

                                         

                                          

                                                                      

 

 

We took part in the two minute silence, Miss Kemp was very proud of how quiet we were.  

We listened to the Last Post.                   


